DUGGINS

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

William G. Burgin, 111
(336) 271-5241
BBurgin@tuggleduggins.com

August 24, 2017

VIA HAND-DELIVERY

Robin Keller, Clerk

Guilford County Board of Commissioners
301 W. Market Street, Suite 203D
Greensboro, NC 27402

RE: Refund of Excise Tax
Dear Robin:

Please accept this as our request for refund for the Excise Tax on the enclosed deed that
was recorded in Guilford County in Book 7963 Page 1761. This Trustee’s Deed was
inadvertently recorded in Guilford, and should have been recorded in Randolph County. The
deed has now been recorded in Randolph County, and therefore, we are requesting a refund of
the excise tax paid to Guilford County.

If you have any questions, please give us a call.

Sincerely,
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William G. Burgin, I1I
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